
From: Country Side Rescue <countrysiderescue@yahoo.com> 
Date: Sat, Aug 20, 2011 at 4:02 PM 
To: Megan Lipford <lipford@gmail.com> 
 
 
Megan, 
 
Tank/Tonka/Pippin had only received his parvo/ distemper vaccination and a 
simple health evaluation by the rescues appointed vet. I also had talked to this 
odd fellow, and he did indeed ask to postpone his neuter and rabies shot until he 
had gained more weight. After showing him the feedback I had gotten from other 
professional vets he refused comment. His Practice has been reported, and it 
seems to be slowly closing down. With 28 years in experience I cannot believe 
the shame in not only this rescue, but everyone else invovled in it. We have 2 
dogs, and 4 cats to place and the rescue and all operations will be suspended. 
Furthermore, I will be taking Pippin off the adoption list and I honestly wish the 
best for him and everyone in his situation, mostly the true heroes. Thank you 
Megan and Justin for being helpful and noble characters. Feel free to email this 
address for anything needed. 
 
Michael Mancini 
Country Side Rescue Supervision Unit. 
 
 


